
Newsletter May 2019

Hello Meltemians!
Summer is here, at least for us on Rhodes ☺. After a nice, cold, windy winter and some changes at the station 
we are back on our
sunny, warm beach ready for another great summer! The new season started with our annual race, formula, 
slalom training camp
from our Finnish, Danish, Swedish friends! First BBQ’s, birthday party of Anders, & the first after surf partys! 
Many more to come



What’s new in 2019

Equipment and Station
We have renewed some boards, sails and
accessaries for the 2019 season.
And we completly replaced the shed for the
sails, gaining a bit more height and space. 

Coverage by surf Magazine
German surf Magazin had a nice article about
windsurfing paradise Rhodes in its March 
2019 issue.

And, thanks to a wonderful readers letter
from Maria, referring to some crazy guys
called Sigi and Leo, the station and our whole
group were shown in surf Magazine issue
April 2019. Wonderful photo from our skiing
session in Waidring this year, thanks to Sigi 
for organazing this event now since 20 years! 

Big hugs to Maria to Sigi



Some Impressions



Georges Martin

Hang Loose,

Team 2019
Not many changes, same crazy guys around here. Also, 
Boril and Elisabeth will join once again for the 2019 season.

Waiting to share this summer with all of you, to make great 
memories again all together! 

See you soon and take care.


